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Armour Care LLC 1st Newsletter.  
The goal for the newsletter is to help us keep 

you informed of what is going on at your 

child’s, childcare center.

New Lunch Policy:
Please remember to pack your child’s lunch if they will be attending the center 

over 4 hours and/or you bring your child before noon and have not yet fed them. 

If unable to do so, please contact us directly and we can discuss some possible 

options. Russell Armour: 937-507-5133 or Robin Armour: 937-419-9117

Sorry for any inconvenience but we must stay compliant with our food licensing 

regulations to be able stay open. 

Resource Section:
Recreation
Amos Memorial Public Library:

937-492-8354

Food Pantry
Agape Distribution Inc.: 937-498-4368  

Alpha Community Center: 937-498-9758

Education
    GED- ASPIRE: 937-778-1078

Reminders:
Providing Schedules in writing: With schools being out our numbers have increased 

dramatically, and we will need the schedules to determine how to properly staff for the large 

numbers.  If we are not properly staffed for unannounced drop offs – YOU MAY BE 

REFUSED SERVICE FOR THE DAY.  We will try our hardest to prevent this from happening, 

but we still must maintain our ratios for your children and our safety.

Birthdays:
Kids: 10th Dominic, 30th Kenai

Staff: 6th Isabell (Izzy), 12th Deanah

Important Information:  
Parents with Babies:
Reminder that we do not supply formula. 

You will need to bring formula for your 

child. If we do not have enough formula 

for your child, it may result in early 

dismissal or refusal of service.

Extra Clothes:
It’s summertime and we will be outdoors 

more often resulting in getting dirty so 

extra cloths for your child may be 

needed.

Important Continued:
Hours Changing:
Starting Monday, June 3 we will be 

closing at 5:00pm 
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